August 5, 2025

A special meeting of the Village Board began at 6:00 p.m. in the Village Office. Present were Deputy Mayor Jeffery Kelley, and Trustee: Erin LaPlante, Shawn Prievo, and Todd Scoville. Also present were Superintendent of Public Works John Heller, Mari-Louise Merkwa of Hybrid, and Village Clerk Lynnette Carver.

The following sealed bids, received by the Village Office for the Construction of the DPW salt storage building were read aloud:

From:

Hybrid Building Solutions, LLC: \$319,003.00
Excavation of Footers \$16,369.00
Saw Cutting of Existing Concrete \$4,147.00
Excavation of Existing Concrete \$3,853.00

2. Eagle Associates of Cazenovia, LLC: \$318,000.00

Bids will now be taken under advisement.

At 6:18 p.m. Trustee LaPlante made the motion to enter into executive session to discuss the medical, financial, credit or employment history of a particular person or corporation, or matters leading to the appointment, employment, promotion, demotion, discipline, suspension, dismissal, or removal of a particular person or corporation. The motion was seconded by Trustee Prievo and carried unanimously.

At 6:58 p.m. Trustee Scoville made the motion to adjourn from executive session and reconvene to the special meeting already in session. The motion was seconded by Trustee LaPlante and carried unanimously.

As there was no further agenda to discuss, a motion to adjourn the special meeting was made at 6:59p.m. by Trustee Scoville and seconded by Deputy Mayor Kelley.

Respectfully Submitted Lynnette Carver Village Clerk